Honorable Robert G. Donovan Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 8th ALD. DIST. - FILE #080918

REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF WEST BECHER STREET FROM SOUTH $25^{\rm TH}$ STREET TO A POINT 40 FEET EAST AND ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF WEST BECHER STREET FROM SOUTH $25^{\rm TH}$ STREET

TO A POINT 40 FEET WEST

Dear Alderman Donovan:

The above captioned parking restrictions where installed to provide sight clearance to motorists on South 25th Street in order to see on-coming east and west bound vehicles on West Becher Street. Due to the installation of the all-way stop at the intersection of West Becher Street and South 25th Street these parking restrictions are no longer needed. Therefore, we recommend removing these restrictions and restoring on-street parking in these areas.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

RWB: ns

Honorable Michael J. Murphy Alderman, 10th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

Subject: 10th ALD. DIST. - FILE #080918

INSTALL NO PARKING 7:00 AM TO 7:00 PM ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF WEST WISCONSIN AVENUE FROM NORTH $89^{\rm TH}$ STREET TO A POINT 50 FEET EAST

Dear Alderman Murphy:

This is in response to a request from Wisconsin Lutheran College to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found north bound motorists on North 89th Street have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling west bound on West Wisconsin Avenue when vehicles park close to the corner. Therefore, in the interest of public safety, we recommend installing this restriction to increase cross traffic visibility at the intersection.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

RWB: ns

Honorable Tony Zielinski Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 14th ALD. DIST. - FILE #080918

INSTALL ALTERNATE MONTHLY PARKING DURING WINTER MONTHS ON EAST BENNETT AVENUE FROM SOUTH DELAWARE AVENUE TO SOUTH WENTWORTH AVENUE

REMOVE ONE SIDE PARKING DURING WINTER MONTHS ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF EAST BENNETT AVENUE FROM SOUTH DELAWARE AVENUE TO SOUTH WENTWORTH AVENUE

Dear Alderman Zielinski:

In compliance with your request, on behalf of local residents legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

RWB: ns

Honorable Robert G. Donovan Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 8th ALD. DIST. - FILE #080918

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF WEST NATIONAL AVENUE FROM SOUTH $25^{\rm TH}$ STREET TO SOUTH LAYTON BOULEVARD

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF WEST NATIONAL AVENUE FROM SOUTH LAYTON BOULEVARD TO A POINT 90 FEET WEST OF SOUTH $28^{\rm TH}$ STREET

REMOVE TWO-HOUR PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF WEST NATIONAL AVENUE FROM SOUTH $25^{\rm TH}$ STREET TO SOUTH LAYTON BOULEVARD

Dear Alderman Donovan:

In conjunction with the new median island and lane pattern on West National Avenue, the above-captioned parking restriction is needed to facilitate the movement of traffic on the roadway. The necessary legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control restriction.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer

RWB: ns

c: City Clerk-Public Safety

December 1, 2008

Honorable Milele A. Coggs Alderwoman, 6th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 6th ALD. DIST. - FILE #080918

INSTALL NO STOPPING 3:00 PM TO 6:00 PM MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY ON THE NORTH SIDE OF WEST MCKINLEY AVENUE FROM NORTH OLD WORLD THIRD STREET TO

NORTH 6^{TH} STREET

Dear Alderwoman Coggs:

Due to traffic backups during the afternoon peak hours passing through the traffic signal at West McKinley Avenue and North 6th Street, we are recommending the installation of the above-captioned parking restriction to create an additional westbound through traffic lane serving the intersection. It should be known that this restriction was already in place on a temporary basis as a result of the Marquette Interchange Project. However, since the need for an additional westbound traffic lane still exists we recommend its permanent installation.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

RWB: ns

c: City Clerk-Public Safety

December 1, 2008

Honorable James N. Witkowiak Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 12th ALD. DIST. - FILE #080918

REMOVE ONE-HOUR PARKING ON SOUTH 12TH STREET FROM WEST GRANT STREET TO WEST LINCOLN AVENUE

Dear Alderman Witkowiak:

In compliance with your request on behalf of local residents, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned parking restriction.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

RWB: ns